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IEEE Standards Association Standards Board (IEEE SASB) - Call for Interest - 
2021 New Standards Committee (NesCom) 

IEEE SA is considering the creation of an opportunity for those involved in standards 
activities to get engaged in our governance processes. In order to make it more 
convenient, we are seeking candidates who would be interested in participating in any of 
these three NesComs in 2021: 

- Asia/Oceania 
- Europe/Africa 
- Americas 

NesCom is the first step in the governance approval process for IEEE standards. Please 
see the full Position Description attached.  

If you are interested in serving on any of the 2021 IEEE SA NesComs, please note the 
following rules that apply to any potential candidate, and forward a completed Candidate 
Form (see attachment) to Dave Ringle, Director IEEE SA Governance [d.ringle@ieee.org]. 

Please reply by 16 October 2019. 

Rules for NesCom membership: 

1. The time commitment is one in-person meeting somewhere in the indicated
geographical area and two teleconferences in 2021 plus appropriate preparation time,
which includes reviewing material and engaging in comment dialog before each
meeting (please read the position description for more detailed information
about the actual time commitment). Attendance is expected at all meetings.

2. This is a non-funded position. You (or your employer) are expected to fund your travel.

3. You must have an email address, web access, and a laptop computer to bring to the
meetings.

4. NesCom members shall be members of the IEEE Standards Association.

Please contact Dave Ringle [d.ringle@ieee.org] if you have any questions. The NesCom 
web area is located at https://standards.ieee.org/about/sasb/nescom/index.html. 

We look forward to your participation in 2021. 

Best regards, 

Robert Fish 
IEEE SA President 
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